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Pain Aug 22 2019 Responding to the needs of patients in pain is fundamental to nursing care.
This accessible guide will enhance the ability of nurses everywhere to provide the care their
patients deserve.
Gould's Pathophysiology for the Health Professions Mar 29 2020 A concise, easy-to-understand
introduction to the fundamentals, Gould's Pathophysiology for the Health Professions, 5th
Edition helps you learn essential concepts of major diseases/disorders and disease processes.
Continuing in its well-known tradition of readability and vivid, full-color illustrations,
the text is updated with the latest research and trends in human disease. Disorders are
described by body system, with coverage of the interactions between systems, and special
features help you apply the material to real-life situations. No matter which healthcare
field you may enter, Gould's Pathophysiology prepares you for the conditions encountered in
clinical practice. "Gould's Pathophysiology for the Health Professions can easily be
incorporated into a course as a prescribed book to students in the health care professions.
The authors of this book are commended for their contribution to the literature on
pathophysiology and its application to the health professions." Reviewed by: Dr Benita
Olivier, University of the Witwatersrand, Date: Oct 14 Concise and readable approach includes
the information you need without being overwhelming, even if you have a limited scientific
background. Unique Think About questions alert you to important points and help with selfevaluation, test preparation, and review. Warning Signs boxes help you identify the preemptive signs of physiologic events such as strokes. Emergency Treatment boxes give step-bystep instructions to follow for emergencies such as shock, cardiac arrest, and pneumothorax.
Apply Your Knowledge questions ask you to use what you've learned to predict What can go
wrong with this structure or system? Ready References in the appendix provide a quick lookup
for anatomic terms, conversion tables, abbreviations and acronyms, diagnostic studies and
tests, and more. Key terms are listed at the beginning of each chapter and defined within the
text, covering the scientific terminology you need to know. Research boxes discuss new
developments, problem areas of pathophysiology, and complications associated with research.
Learning objectives and bulleted chapter summaries help you focus on key concepts and
information. NEW Defense/Protective Mechanisms section consolidates coverage of inflammation
and healing, infection, and immunity. UPDATED chapters are reorganized with a building-block
method that presents content in a more logical and systematic approach. UPDATED format for
individual disorders includes 1) background, 2) pathophysiology, 3) etiology, 4) signs and
symptoms, 5) diagnoses, 6) possible related complications/disorders, and 7)
treatments/research. NEW! Pathophysiology of Body Systems chapters begin with a brief review
of normal anatomy and physiology and show the interrelatedness and the interactions between

systems. NEW authors bring a fresh and contemporary approach to the content while keeping
true to the integrity of Barbara Gould's original text.
The Discomfort Zone Nov 05 2020 You want people to stretch their limits, but your
conversations meant to help them often fall flat or backfire, creating more resistance than
growth. Top leadership coach Marcia Reynolds offers a model for using the Discomfort Zone—the
moment when the mind is most open to learning—to prompt people to think through problems, see
situations more strategically, and transcend their limitations. Drawing on recent discoveries
in the neuroscience of learning, Reynolds shows how to ask the kinds of questions that shortcircuit the brain’s defense mechanisms and habitual thought patterns. Then, instead of being
told, people see for themselves the insightful and often profound solutions to what is
stopping their progress. The exercises and case studies will help you use discomfort in your
conversations to create lasting changes and an enlivened workforce.
The Cinema of Discomfort Dec 18 2021 How do we understand types of cinema that offer
experiences of discomfort, awkwardness or disquieting uncertainty? This book examines a
number of examples of such work at the heart of contemporary art and indie film. While the
commercial mainstream tends to offer comforting viewing experiences – or moments of
discomfort that exist largely to be overcome – The Cinema of Discomfort analyses films in
which discomfort is offered in a sustained manner. Cinema of this kind confronts us with
material such as distinctly uncomfortable sexual encounters. It invites us into uncertain
relationships with awkward and sometimes unlikable characters. It presents us with
challenging behaviour or what are presented as uncomfortable realities. It often refuses
information on which to base judgments. More discomfortingly, cinema of this kind tends to
provoke uncertainty at the level of what emotional responses we are encouraged to have
towards difficult, sometimes controversial, characters or events. The Cinema of Discomfort
examines a number of case-studies, including Palindromes by Todd Solondz (US) and Dogtooth
from Yorgos Lanthimos (Greece), along with other examples from Austria, Sweden, the UK, the
US and Germany. Offering close textual analysis of the manner in which discomfort is
generated, it also asks how we should understand the appeal of such work to certain viewers
and how the existence of films of this kind can be explained, as products of both their sociocultural context and the more particular institutional realms of art and indie film.
Principles of Neurophysiological Assessment, Mapping, and Monitoring Jul 21 2019 This book
is a comprehensive, focused resource on intraoperative neurophysiological monitoring (IOM).
This rapidly evolving field has created a demand for an up-to-date book such as this that
builds on foundational concepts necessary to the practice of IOM in the context of anatomy
and physiology. Each chapter is designed to not only inform the reader, but to also test the
reader on the information presented - therefore promoting practical, problem-based learning.
Surpassing the quality of its successful predecessor, Principles of Neurophysiological
Assessment, Mapping, and Monitoring, Second Edition, is positioned to suit the needs of
residents and fellows studying for the IOM certificate programs, physicians and
anesthesiologists practicing IOM, and neurotechnologists both experienced and in training.
Information Circular Apr 29 2020
Game Research Methods: An Overview Mar 09 2021 "Games are increasingly becoming the focus
for research due to their cultural and economic impact on modern society. However, there are
many different types of approaches and methods than can be applied to understanding games or
those that play games. This book provides an introduction to various game research methods
that are useful to students in all levels of higher education covering both quantitative,
qualitative and mixed methods. In addition, approaches using game development for research is
described. Each method is described in its own chapter by a researcher with practical
experience of applying the method to topic of games. Through this, the book provides an
overview of research methods that enable us to better our understanding on games."--Provided
by publisher.
Occupational Ergonomics Sep 03 2020 In the fifteen years since the publication of
Occupational Ergonomics: Theory and Applications significant advances have been made in this
field. These advances include understanding the impact of ageing and obesity on workplace,
the role of ergonomics in promoting healthy workplaces and healthy life styles, the role of
ergonomic science in the design of consumer products, and much more. The caliber of
information and the simple, practical ergonomics solutions in the second edition of this
groundbreaking resource, though, haven’t changed. See What’s New in the Second Edition:
Enhanced coverage of ergonomics in the international arena Emerging topics such as Healthcare
Ergonomics and economics of ergonomics Coverage of disability management and psychosocial
rehabilitation aspects of workplace and its ergonomics implication Current ergonomics

solutions from "research to practice" Synergy of healthy workplaces with healthy lifestyles
Impact of physical agents on worker health/safety and its control Additional problems with
solutions in the appendix The book covers the fundamentals of ergonomics and the practical
application of those fundamentals in solving ergonomic problems. The scope is such that it
can be used as a reference for graduate students in the health sciences, engineering,
technology and business as well as professional practitioners of these disciplines. Also, it
can be used as a senior level undergraduate textbook, with solved problems, case studies, and
exercises included in several chapters. The book blends medical and engineering applications
to solve musculoskeletal, safety, and health problems in a variety of traditional and
emerging industries ranging from the office to the operating room to operations engineering.
Clinical Cases: Medical-surgical nursing case studies Jun 19 2019 Perfect for: • Bachelor of
Nursing Students. • Diploma of Nursing students. Apply theory to practice with the Clinical
Cases textbook series! Janine Bothe’s Clinical Cases: Medical-Surgical Nursing Case Studies
is part of the Clinical Cases textbook series, which offers nursing students a collection of
scenarios that are common in a variety of practical settings. Some of the topics covered in
Medical-Surgical Nursing Case Studies include: Cardiovascular, Gastrointestinal,
Musculoskeletal and Respiratory in relation to medical-surgical nursing. The Medical-Surgical
Nursing Case Studies textbook is complete with multiple choice questions throughout the
chapters so you can revise and test your knowledge as you progress through the text. Best of
all, use Bothe’s nursing textbook alongside Lewis’ Medical-Surgical Nursing, 3rd Edition by
Diane Brown and Helen Edwards to really excel at your Diploma and Bachelor of Nursing
courses. Benefit from the logical structure of this nursing textbook. Medical-Surgical
Nursing Case Studies features a clear introduction that explores an existing condition and
outlines its symptoms. Further details are then provided to help you form a more complete
context, including: patient’s conditions, tests, medications and other considerations. Each
case study within this nursing textbook provides a thorough conclusion that examines patient
outcomes and the case’s key points. If you enjoy learning from real life cases, the Clinical
Cases textbook series is the perfect educational suite to support your nursing education.
Janine Bothe’s Clinical Cases: Medical-Surgical Nursing Case Studies is perfect for use
during exam preparation or as a study tool, providing an engaging approach to learning and
revision. Browse other titles in this series to enhance your knowledge of core nursing skills
and theories. Other titles in this series: • Clinical Cases: Fundamentals of Nursing Case
Studies by Natashia Scully and Damian Wilson • Clinical Cases: Nursing Care Case Studies by
Margaret Webb and Ellie Kirov Other Formats This book is also available as an App via the
Apple App Store (https://itunes.apple.com/au/app/clinical-cases-medicalsurgical/id666477607?mt=8) • Easy-to-understand, logical layout. • 22 case studies covering
the body systems. • Multiple choice questions to test your knowledge throughout the textbook.
• Rationales provided for all answers. • References for further reading and research. •
Designed as an exam preparation and revision tool.
An Anatomy of Pain Jan 19 2022 An illuminating, authoritative, and in-depth examination of
the fascinating science behind pain that “combines a career’s worth of expertise with a long
history of pain treatment” (GQ)—from one of the internationally leading doctors in pain
management. Pain is a universal human experience, but we understand very little about the
mechanisms behind it. We hurt ourselves, we feel pain, we seek help from a professional or
learn to avoid certain behaviors that cause pain. But the story of what goes on in our body
is far from simple. Even medical practitioners themselves often fail to grasp the
complexities between our minds and bodies and how they interact when dealing with pain
stimulus. Throughout history we’ve tried to prevent and mediate the effects of pain—which has
only resulted in a highly medicated population and a booming opiates industry. Written by a
medical expert trained as an anesthesiologist, An Anatomy of Pain is the first book to
clearly explain the current issues and complexities surrounding the treatment of pain and how
society deals with those in pain, as well as how our bodies relate to pain. Common conception
still equates pain with tissue damage but that is only a very small part of the story—the
organ which produces pain is the brain. Case studies show that a woman who has undergone a csection reports dramatically less pain than a patient who has had kidney stones removed in a
similarly invasive operation. The soldier who drags himself or herself to safety after being
shot deals with pain in a remarkably different way from someone suffering a similar injury on
a street. The truth is that pain is a complex mix of nerve endings, psychological state,
social preconceptions, and situational awareness. Filled with case studies and medical
history, this enlightening book offers a crash course in all aspects of pain, from chronic to
acute, and walks us through the current landscape of pain treatments—from medication

(including opioids) to electrical nerve stimulation. Whether it’s a mild ache or severe
discomfort, we all encounter pain in our lives and “this splendid book—informative, empathic,
and wise—about a universal experience will surely promote healing” (Booklist, starred
review).
Improving Quality Jan 27 2020 Nursing
Case Studies: Stahl's Essential Psychopharmacology Aug 02 2020 Describes a wide-ranging and
representative selection of clinical scenarios, making use of icons, questions/answers and
tips.
The Pain Solution Dec 26 2019 DISCOVER A PROVEN PATH TO PAIN RELIEF With empathy and
scientific savvy, pain expert Dr. Saloni Sharma offers a personalized and innovative fivestep pain relief program built on what she calls “microboosts,” little steps that add up to
big results. Illustrated with inspiring patient examples and personal stories, her drug-free
plan will enable you to: • understand the unique factors contributing to your pain • develop
a path to resuming your most cherished activities • add easy food microboosts to reduce
inflammation and support your pain-fighting gut microbiome • move better, at home and at
work, to release natural neurochemical painkillers • recharge and recover through sleep,
mindfulness, stress reduction, and supportive social relationships More than just a road map
to less pain, this is a guide to the greater joy, health, and well-being that every person
deserves.
Physical Therapy Management of Low Back Pain May 23 2022 Physical Therapy Management of Low
Back Pain: A Case-Based Approach provides a detailed review of the theory and practice of a
variety of approaches to treating low back pain using a case-based approach. The important
features of nine major orthopaedic physical therapy approaches are explained and practical
application of each approach is demonstrated via a single patient case. This controlled
overview enables instructors and students to analyze, compare and contrast the options in
physical therapy treatment with detailed information on intervention. Physical Therapy
Management of Low Back Pain: A Case-Based Approach will give students a helpful reference
point to better prepare for clinical work.
Orofacial Pain: Case Histories with Literature Reviews, an Issue of Dental Clinics of North
America, E-Book May 31 2020 In this issue of Dental Clinics, guest editors Drs. David A
Keith, Michael Schatman, Ronald J. Kulich, and Steven J. Scrivani bring their considerable
expertise to Orofacial Pain Case Histories with Literature Reviews. Top experts in the field
cover key topics such as masticatory muscle pain; temporomandibular joint disc derangement:
surgical treatment; temporomandibular joint arthropathy: nonsurgical management; fibromyalgia
and temporomandibular disorders; burning mouth disorder; and more. Contains 16 relevant,
practice-oriented topics including chronic facial pain; persistent idiopathic dentoalveolar
pain disorder; post-traumatic trigeminal neuropathic pain disorder; trigeminal neuralgia;
pathology mimicking orofacial pain; cancer pain; and more. Provides in-depth clinical reviews
on orofacial pain case histories, offering actionable insights for clinical practice.
Presents the latest information on this timely, focused topic under the leadership of
experienced editors in the field. Authors synthesize and distill the latest research and
practice guidelines to create clinically significant, topic-based reviews.
Clinical Cases in Orofacial Pain Jul 25 2022 Expand your knowledge and put it into practice
with this unique, case-based guide Clinical Cases in Orofacial Pain is a valuable resource
for undergraduate dental students as well as residents working towards board certification.
Individual cases cover temporomandibular joint disorders, masticatory muscle disorders,
headache, neuropathic pain, dental pain, tooth wear, and dystonia. Following the popular
Clinical Cases series style, cases are presented with associated academic commentary,
including background information, diagnostic criteria and fundamental points that might
influence the diagnosis, treatment planning or management of the case. Well-illustrated
throughout, each chapter features self-assessment study questions to help foster independent
learning. Clinical Cases in Orofacial Pain is an excellent primer for undergraduate dental
students and an invaluable study guide for postgraduate students and residents. Dental
practitioners will also want to keep this unique, case-based guide as a ready reference in
their working libraries.
Clinical Case Studies for the Family Nurse Practitioner Sep 15 2021 Clinical Case Studies
for the Family Nurse Practitioner is a key resource for advanced practice nurses and graduate
students seeking to test their skills in assessing, diagnosing, and managing cases in family
and primary care. Composed of more than 70 cases ranging from common to unique, the book
compiles years of experience from experts in the field. It is organized chronologically,
presenting cases from neonatal to geriatric care in a standard approach built on the SOAP

format. This includes differential diagnosis and a series of critical thinking questions
ideal for self-assessment or classroom use.
Statistical Approaches to Orofacial Pain and Temporomandibular Disorders Research Oct 24
2019 This book covers some biostatistical methods and several case studies useful to
interpret and analyze dental research in the areas of orofacial pain and temporomandibular
disorders. It will guide practitioners in these fields who would like to interpret research
findings or find examples on the design of clinical investigations. After an introduction
dealing with the basic issues, the central sections of the textbook are dedicated to the
different types of investigations in sight of specific goals researchers may have. The final
section contains a recent approach based on nonparametric permutation tests which can be
adopted in many practical situations. The field of orofacial pain and temporomandibular
disorders is emerging as one of the most critical areas of clinical research in dentistry.
Due to the complexity of clinical pictures, the multifactorial etiology, and the importance
of psychosocial factors in all aspects of the TMD practice, clinicians often find it hard to
appraise their modus operandi, and researchers must constantly increase their knowledge in
epidemiology and medical statistics. Indeed, proper methodological designs are fundamental to
reaching high levels of internal and external validity of findings in this specific area.
Case Studies in Pain Management Aug 26 2022 Edited by internationally recognized pain
experts, this book offers 73 clinically relevant cases, accompanied by discussion in a
question-and-answer format.
Pain Case Studies with Distal Acupuncture, Volume Two Nov 17 2021 This is the --2nd book of
case studies --in this series -- all new case studies ---* New Tung point images for every
case study *** Cases include: Migraine headaches, ear pain, sinus headache, foot pain,
trigeminal neuralgia, carpal tunnel, interstitial cystitis, and throat pain.-- How to treat
pain distally using TCM points and Tung acupuncture points. Very fast pain relief, in most
cases, within seconds you get results.
Clinical Cases: Fundamentals of nursing case studies Jul 01 2020 Perfect for: • Bachelor of
Nursing Students • Diploma of Nursing Students Apply theory to practice with the Clinical
Cases textbook series! Get to know the fundamentals of nursing with this nursing textbook,
which offers nursing students insightful case studies based on real-life situations that you
are likely to encounter in a practical environment. Benefit from Scully and Wilson’s Clinical
Cases: Fundamentals of Nursing Case Studies nursing textbook, which has been written to
assist with exam preparation and revision thanks to its collection of multiple choice
questions and answers. Clinical Cases: Fundamentals of Nursing Case Studies is clearly
structured to maximise your learning. Each case study begins with an introduction of the
presenting condition and its symptoms. As the scenario develops, information concerning the
patient’s condition, tests and medications are provided. At the close of each case study, the
patient outcomes are explored in addition to a discussion of the most significant
considerations of the scenario. It is strongly recommended that nursing students enrolled in
the Diploma and Bachelor Nursing courses use Fundamentals of Nursing Case Studies alongside
Potter and Perry’s Fundamentals of Nursing, 4th Edition by Jackie Crisp, Catherine Taylor and
Geraldine Rebeiro. This enables you to maximise your learning and develop a very strong
understanding of core nursing concepts. Other titles in this series: • Clinical Cases:
Medical-Surgical Nursing Case Studies by Janine Bothe. • Clinical Cases: Nursing Care Case
Studies by Margaret Webb and Ellie Kirov. Other formats: This book is also available as an
App via the Apple App Store https://itunes.apple.com/au/app/clinical-casesfundamentals/id620500072?mt=8 • Easy-to-understand, logical layout. • 24 case studies
covering pertinent nursing topics, including Vital Signs, Skin Integrity, Medication Therapy
and Pain Management. • Multiple choice questions to test your knowledge throughout the
textbook. • Explanations provided for all answers. • References for further reading and
research. • Designed as an exam preparation and revision tool.
Case Studies Dec 06 2020 This manual is the ideal student supplement, in support of casebased learning, to Emergency Care and Transportation of the Sick and Injured, Tenth Edition.
TCM Case Studies: Pain Management Sep 27 2022 In the practice of TCM, there is no complaint
more common than pain. This text describes the treatment of pain syndromes according to the
standard of care practiced among the professional Chinese medicine doctors in modern China.
Because modern TCM in China commonly exists in an integrated environment, the topics include
both patient-centered complaints such as “headache”, as well as Western designations such as
“thoracic outlet syndrome”. In either case, the complaint immediately gives way to the most
relevant information a practitioner needs including possible patterns and their pathomechanisms, treatment principles, and point and herb prescriptions. Following the needs of

the professional, learning opportunities are provided thanks to copious case studies written
by experts in the field of pain management and internal medicine. Chapters then target
students studying TCM with discussions that provide a deeper consideration of the topics.
Each chapter also features a few multiple choice questions that challenge and assist in
memorization.
HOW WILL TECHNOLOGY CHANGE ASSESSMENT AND MONITORING OF CHRONIC PAIN? THE CASE OF DOLORTIC,
THE PATIENT APP AND THE PROFESSIONAL'S PLATFORM Jan 07 2021 Background and aims: Technologies
are changing the world we know, including the measurement and diagnose in pain settings
(Jiang et al., 2017). The new data collection methods, such as sensors or ecological
momentary assessment, offer a new opportunity to better understand the complexity of pain by
means of complex clinical and experimental data analysis (Lu00f6tscha&Ultsch, 2018).The aim
of this work is to present DOLORTIC, an application ecosystem that includes 3 technologies
designed for chronic pain. Methods: The ecosystem is composed of an APP (Pain Monitor) that
evaluates pain levels and another 34 pain-related variables daily. The professional has a
websitewhere he/she can customize different alarms (e.g. in presence of secondary effects or
high level of pain during long time) and check the patientsu2019 progress. Finally, a web
platform for self-applied psychological treatment is available (See figure u201cdolorTIC
ecosystem). Results.This work presents, for the first time, a case study with an integrated
ecosystem for telemonitoring in chronic pain using technology. Conclusions.The results of
this case study showed how alarms and different methods of data visualisation can help
practitioners to improve the management of pain patients.
Pain Case Studies With Distal Acupuncture Oct 28 2022 This is the FIRST COMBINATION of both
case studies book! TWO BOOKS IN ONE! This has different topics .Both books include the Tung
point images in all the cases.*** Pain Case Studies using Tung acupuncture. How to treat all
pain with distal points. Learn how just one needle can relieve all pain. Included ailments
are: Back Pain, Plantar Fasciitis, Neck Pain, Stiff Neck, Trigger Finger, Hip Pain, Groin
Strain, Gout, Knee Pain, Teeth Pain, Varicose vein pain.
Overcome Neck & Back Pain Feb 20 2022 Provides readers suffering from chronic back pain with
an accessible program based on both Eastern and Western medicine, including yoga and
stretching exercises
Advanced Critical Care Nursing - E-Book Feb 26 2020 Awarded third place in the 2017 AJN Book
of the Year Awards in the Critical Care- Emergency Nursing category. Learn to effectively
address life-threatening and potentially life-threatening patient conditions, with Advanced
Critical Care Nursing, 2nd Edition. Endorsed by the American Association of Critical-Care
Nurses (AACN), this comprehensive, nursing-focused text centers on the clinical reasoning
process as it helps you comprehend, analyse, synthesize, and apply advanced critical care
knowledge and concepts. The book is organized within the structure of body systems along with
synthesis chapters that address patient conditions involving multiple body systems. Numerous
illustrations and graphs plus unfolding case studies further aid your understanding and help
you apply text content. In all, Advanced Critical Care Nursing is the must-have resource
dedicated to helping you oversee or care for critical care patients in any practice setting.
Body systems organization emphasizes core systems and advanced concepts. Consistent chapter
format features numerous illustrations, charts, and graphs in each chapter to enhance
understanding. Synthesis chapters address patient conditions that involve multiple body
systems — a common occurrence in critical care nursing. Unfolding case studies with decision
point questions are included at the end of all disorders chapters, providing opportunities to
apply advanced critical care content to actual scenarios. Medication tables incorporate
common classifications of critical care drugs for specific disorders, including drugs,
actions, and special considerations. NEW! Updated information throughout reflects the latest
evidence-based content as well as national and international treatment guidelines. NEW!
Streamlined content places a greater focus on the need-to-know information for today’s high
acuity, progressive, and critical care settings. NEW! Expanded coverage of emerging and
infectious diseases and multidrug-resistant infections keep readers up to date with the most
topical diseases, such as the Zika virus. NEW! Additional content on alternative settings for
critical care now includes the eICU and remote monitoring. NEW! Full-color design clarifies
important concepts and improve the book's usability.
Pain Apr 10 2021 Pain teaches the reader to recognize and appropriately treat a variety of
pain disorders using a case study format. Divided into three sections, the cases are written
in a format that encourages the reader to formulate a differential diagnosis and treatment
plan for a variety of pain problems. Succinct in its presentation and logical in its layout,
Pain is the perfect resource for the busy practitioner on the go.

Case Studies in Neurological Pain Mar 21 2022 "Among all patients with neurological
disorders, pain is probably the most common symptom experienced. Identifying, understanding
and treating pain is a responsibility of health care providers in all branches of neurology.
This text is about pain in neurological diseases, both 'neuropathic' pain that is recognized
in sensory neuron disorders but also other types of pain less commonly considered. These
latter disorders include for example, pain in Parkinson's disease, ALS and muscle diseases.
The text includes specific chapters on mechanisms of neuropathic pain, updated with new ideas
on its pathogenesis, and a summary of recent therapeutic guidelines. Most of the text however
centers on actual patient encounters at the Neurology clinics of the Universities of Wurzburg
and Calgary. This emphasis is to make the vignettes relevant to clinical practitioners but
also to introduce researchers and workers in industry to the complex and challenging issues
faced during direct patient encounters. Therapeutic failures are common among our vignettes,
highlighting the fact that current therapeutic advances remain inadequate-a challenge for
researchers to find better approaches"--Provided by publisher.
Illness and Image Oct 04 2020 The humanities in higher education are too often labeled as
impractical and are not usually valued in today's marketplace. Yet in professional fields,
such as the health sciences, interest in what the humanities can offer has increased.
Advocates claim the humanities offer health care professionals greater insight into how to
work with those who need their help. Illness and Image introduces undergraduates and
professionals to the medical humanities, using a series of case studies, beginning with
debates about male circumcision from the ancient world to the present, to the meanings of
authenticity in the face transplantation arena. The case studies address the interpretation
of mental illness as a disability and the "new" category of mental illness, "self-harm."
Sander L. Gilman shows how medicine projects such categories' existence into the historical
past to show that they are not bound in time and space and, therefore, are "real." Illness
and Image provides students and researchers with models and possible questions regarding
categories often assumed to be either trans-historical or objective, making it useful as a
textbook.
Thermal Comfort Assessment of Buildings Oct 16 2021 A number of metrics for assessing human
thermal response to climatic conditions have been proposed in scientific literature over the
last decades. They aim at describing human thermal perception of the thermal environment to
which an individual or a group of people is exposed. More recently, a new type of “discomfort
index” has been proposed for describing, in a synthetic way, long-term phenomena. Starting
from a systematic review of a number of long-term global discomfort indices, they are then
contrasted and compared on a reference case study in order to identify their similarities and
differences and strengths and weaknesses. Based on this analysis, a new short-term local
discomfort index is proposed for the American Adaptive comfort model. Finally, a new and
reliable long-term general discomfort index is presented. It is delivered in three versions
and each of them is suitable to be respectively coupled with the Fanger, the European
Adaptive and the American Adaptive comfort models.
Introduction to Nursing Research Jun 12 2021 Introduction to Nursing Research: Incorporating
Evidence-Based Practice, Fifth Edition teaches nursing students how to integrate evidencebased practice and research into their daily practice while considering the newest trends and
research.
Life in Pain Nov 24 2019 This book explores pain in a number of ways. At the heart of the
book is an extension of Melzack’s neuromatrix theory of pain into the social, cultural, and
economic fields. Specific assemblages involving varied institutions, flows of capital,
encounters, and social and economic structures provide a framework for the formation of pain,
its perception, experience, meaning, and cultural production. Complementing the extended
neuromatrix is a second theory, focussed on the propensity of western market capitalism to
seek out new areas of life to subsume to capital. Pain is one such life area that is now ripe
for exploitation. Although the book has theory at its heart, it draws extensively on case
studies to identify the contradictions and complexities. Case studies are drawn from accounts
of drug use in varied contexts such as prescription drugs, methamphetamine use, oxycodone use
in North America, and the global rise of the medicinal cannabis marketplace.
Medical Case Studies for the Paramedic Jun 24 2022 Paramedics must perform a systematic
assessment of the patient, determine appropriate treatment, and give it. While assessment and
management principles are learned in initial training, they are not practiced until training
is completed. Now, paramedic students can apply these principles with Medical Case Studies
for the Paramedic. Medical Case Studies for the Paramedic presents 20 case studies on the
most important medical emergencies for the ALS-level reader. A superb supplement to classroom

and textbook learning, this book allows the reader to practice applying knowledge to cases
before actually going on an emergency call. The types of emergencies include a range of
presentations such as semiconsciousness, unconsciousness, difficulty breathing, weakness,
nausea, headache, slurred speech, chest pain, allergic reaction, seizure, and anxiety. Each
case study is presented in full, poses questions to the reader, and is followed by a summary
of the case, including answers to the questions posed.
Case Studies from the Medical Records of Leading Chinese Acupuncture Experts Apr 22 2022 The
ability to apply complex theory to practice is a vital skill for acupuncturists. Case studies
and medical records are an extremely useful resource for understanding how to differentiate
between different syndromes, and provide invaluable precedents for deciding upon appropriate
methods of diagnosis and treatment. This book presents a collection of real case studies of
patients who have been treated by prominent acupuncture practitioners in China. The case
studies are divided into five sub-categories of disease, and include information on the
patient's medical history, presenting complaint, symptoms, tongue and pulse examination,
diagnosis, treatment, and prescription as well as the Western diagnosis. More than 170
different case studies are included in the book, covering 73 different types of syndromes and
disease. A useful appendix with the Chinese and English names for these syndromes is also
included. Compiled by leading experts at the China Beijing International Acupuncture Training
Center (CBIATC), under the editorial direction of leading Chinese clinicians Zhu Bing and
Wang Hongcai, this book is a useful reference for acupuncture practitioners and students at
all levels.
Essentials of Interventional Cancer Pain Management Sep 22 2019 This text provides a
comprehensive review and expertise on various interventional cancer pain procedures. The
first part of the text addresses the lack of consistency seen in the literature regarding
interventional treatment options for specific cancer pain syndromes. Initially, it discusses
primary cancer and treatment-related cancer pain syndromes that physicians may encounter when
managing cancer patients. The implementation of paradigms that can be used in treating
specific groups of cancer such as breast cancer, follows. The remainder of the text delves
into a more common approach to addressing interventional cancer pain medicine. After
discussing interventional options that are commonly employed by physicians, the text
investigates how surgeons may address some of the more severe pain syndromes, and covers the
most important interventional available for our patients, intrathecal drug delivery. Chapters
also cover radiologic options in targeted neurolysis and ablative techniques, specifically
for bone metastasis, rehabilitation to address patients’ quality of life and function, and
integrative and psychological therapies. Essentials of Interventional Cancer Pain Management
globally assesses and addresses patients’ needs throughout the cancer journey. Written by
experts in the field, and packed with copious tables, figures, and flow charts, this book is
a must-have for pain physicians, residents, and fellows.
Pain May 11 2021 'Combines a career's worth of expertise with a long history of pain
treatment. For anyone concerned with pain treatment, or anyone who has struggled to manage
pain of any kind, it's an important read.' GQ Pain is a universal human experience, but we
understand very little about the mechanics behind it. We hurt ourselves, we feel pain, we
seek help from a professional or learn to avoid certain behaviours that cause pain. But the
story of what goes on in our body is far from simple. Even medical practitioners themselves
often fail to grasp the complexities between our minds and bodies and how they interact when
dealing with pain stimulus. Common conception still equates pain with tissue damage but that
is only a very small part of the story - the organ which produces pain is the brain. Case
studies show that a woman who has undergone a caesarean reports dramatically less pain than a
patient who has had a comparably invasive operation. The soldier who drags themselves to
safety after being shot deals with pain in a remarkably different way from someone suffering
a similar injury on a street. The truth is that pain is a complex mix of nerve endings,
psychological state, social preconceptions and situational awareness. Using case studies and
medical history, Dr Lalkhen guides us through all aspects of pain, from chronic to acute, and
the current landscape of pain treatments - from medication (including opioids) to electrical
nerve stimulation. Whether it's a mild ache or severe discomfort, we all encounter pain in
our lives and this important and illuminating book enables us to understand and cope with an
experience that for so many can become all-consuming.
Biocultural Dimensions of Chronic Pain Jul 13 2021 Based on qualitative and quantitative
studies in the United States and Puerto Rico, this book demonstrates the significant effects
of patients' and health providers' ethnic and cultural backgrounds on the chronic pain
experience. A biocultural model from medical anthropology is used to contribute to a better

understanding of the interaction of biology and culture in human pain perception. In the
studies described, the factors most often associated with successful adjustment to chronic
pain are not biomedical but cultural, psychosocial, or the cultural, political, and economic
contexts of medical care, compensation and rehabilitation. Truly multi-disciplinary chronic
pain treatment programs must be staffed by providers knowledgeable in cultural relativity and
cultural self-awareness and should integrate a cultural assessment with an individualized
rehabilitation and biopsychosocial treatment plan for each patient.
Pain as Human Experience Feb 08 2021 "With case studies drawn from anthropological
investigations of chronic pain sufferers and pain clinics in the northeastern United States,
the authors attempt to invent new ways of writing about this language-resistant human
experience. Focused on substantive issues in the study of chronic pain, their work explores
the great divide between the culturally shaped language of suffering and the traditional
language of medical and psychological theorizing. They argue that the representation of
experience in local social worlds is a central challenge to the human sciences and to
ethnographic writing, and that meeting that challenge is also crucial to the refiguring of
pain in medical discourse and health policy debates. Anthropologists, scholars from the
medical social sciences and humanities, and many general readers will be interested in Pain
as Human Experience. In addition, behavioral medicine and pain specialists, psychiatrists,
and primary care practitioners will find much that is relevant to their work in this
book."--Jacket.
Case Studies for Complementary Therapists Aug 14 2021 This book provides support at
curriculum level for developing the complementary potential which exists between
complementary and conventional western medicine. It provides students, teachers and
practitioners with a framework within which they can effectively analyse and classify the
extensive amount of information gathered in a CAM consultation and help them develop
effective and appropriate treatment programmes within the time constraints of a busy clinic.
It provides an insight into the initial CAM consultation process, offering possible treatment
and collaborative referral options for indi
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